

Nursery Newsletter Friday 25th January

The Value of the month is...

sharing



Help your child by: playing games, using practical activities and real situations that require sharing - using stories and stories with the theme.

We've been practising our Makaton signing . Help your child at home by logging on to Cbeebies — Mr Tumble — 'Hello Song'



Literacy

In literacy we will be having a go to make our own books. Focusing on characters and descriptive language. The adults will be supporting the children to talk about the marks they make and linking this to 'Little Red Riding Hood '



How you can help

- ✓ Words to describe a forest (dark, creepy, bushy, leafy and beautiful)
- How would you feel if you saw a wolf?
 (Scared, terrified, petrified and frightened)
- ✓ What does grandma's cottage look like?
- How does 'Little Red Riding Hood ' feel on her way to grandma's house (excited and happy)

Maths

In maths we will continue to sing a range of number songs, supported by the use of props and numerals.



We have song time every Monday:
Squirrels and Hedgehogs at
11:15am
Badgers at 3:00 pm
Please come along!

Golden Rules of the school:

Be gentle

Be kind

Be honest

Work hard

Be polite

Look after property



Remind your child that it's Good to be green!



Whole school attendance w/e – 18/01/19 – 94.4%

Hedgehogs: 90.6% Badgers: 75.2% Squirrels: 78.4%

This week Hedgehogs are the winners!



The Government's expectation is that attendance should exceed 96.5%. We will be monitoring attendance weekly.